Formentera asks Madrid to consider acute isolation of islands

Alejandra Ferrer sat down today at the seat of local government with Patricia Abascal, thanking
the senator for the chance to meet and taking the opportunity to impress on her the island’s
principal appeals in hopes she will defend them before the central government in Madrid.

The Formentera president reiterated the importance of “a special system of funding [called the
‘Special Balearic Regime’, or REB] reflecting Formentera’s situation of triple insularity”. While
discussing calls for the creation of a local magistrate’s court, the two officials also identified
another imperative: bridging the gap between residents and municipal services.

Another bullet point involved developing the Sustainable Development Goals as a pathway to
tackling and preventing climate change. President Ferrer highlighted the local administration’s
efforts to reshape municipal housing ordinances in an effort to create a year-round stock of
available-for-rent housing to protect the basic right to housing of people on Formentera.

Senator Abascal, for her part, insisted that one of her priorities was “raising awareness about
the islands and the living conditions of those who call them home”, stressing “people in the
Balearics have needs and our colleagues in Madrid must listen to them and do their best to
understand them and look for solutions”. Abascal reasoned such particularities warranted the
programming of a conference about insularity and autonomous municipalities. President Ferrer
pledged she would discuss Formentera’s specific issues with the senator so they could be
addressed at the event.
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